
Save money by
reducing waste and

donating your 
  excess 

     edible food!

Since January 1, 2022, large commercial edible food
generators (e.g., grocery stores and supermarkets ≥ 10,000 sq. ft.)
have been required to donate their excess edible food to food
recovery organizations and/or food 
recovery services that would have 
otherwise been disposed.

Senate Bill 1383
Edible food recovery requirements

Create contracts or written agreements
with food recovery organizations

and/or food recovery services to donate
your business' excess edible food.

Contact syoura@townoffairfax.org or scan
the QR code above for more information.

Help feed the most
vulnerable communities

in Fairfax while reducing
methane emissions! 

Maintain a copy of contracts or written

agreements with food recovery organizations

and/or food recovery services. Keep records of
your food donation activities.
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